
This material is an English translation of the press release announced on Apr 7, 2022 in 
Japanese, and the Japanese release is given priority about the content and the interpretation. 
 

Apr 7, 2022 
 

Notice regarding humanitarian support for Ukraine 
 
Hisamitsu Pharmaceutical Co., Inc. (Head Office: Tosu city, Saga Prefecture, Japan; 
President and CEO: Kazuhide Nakatomi, hereinafter referred to as “Hisamitsu 
Pharmaceutical”) is pleased to announce that it is going to donate 10 million yen via the 
Japanese Red Cross Society to support the people who have suffered in Ukraine and those 
who have no choice but to evacuate to somewhere around the country. In addition, our 
employees are raising fund for it. 
 
We are also making arrangements with the Embassy of Ukraine according to the list of drugs 
requested by the Ukrainian government. 
 
We are deeply concerned about the current Ukraine situation and hope that peace and safety 
of Ukraine and surrounding regions will be restored as soon as possible. 


